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Dr. F. Earle Lyman has resumed his
studies on the biology of mayflies and has
one paper in press and other studies in
progress.

Among recent publications the ones by
Gillies on Prosopistoma, Kimmins on the
British Ephemeroptera, and two papers by
Edmunds and Traver on wing venation and
classification should be of general in-
terest to workers on mayflies.

Since 176k, an aura of mystery has
surrounded Prosopistoma. It is indeed
remarkable that, even though one species
of the genus occurs in Europe, the imago
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of this genus was not described until
1954, Dr, Gillies is to be congratulated.
(See "Recent Literature" for references).

Dr, F, Earle Lyman is attempting to
compile information concerning the pres-
ervation and storage of Ephemeroptera.
Please fill in the attached question-
naire, giving it some thought. If every-
one will supply the requested information
with appropriate comments, the resultant
information will be of considerable use.
A summary of the results of this survey
will be published in a future issue of
EATONIA,



This copy of Eatonia # 2
was retyped from the original.
' February, 1970

‘Florida A & M University






